
 

 

Thursday 16 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, our school will be 

celebrating WORLD BOOK DAY on Thursday 2nd March. On this special day, children can come in dressed 

as their favourite character or author from any book (no football kits please), alongside bringing in their 

favourite story. 

 

During the day, the children will be participating in lots of exciting activities. Each class will be taking 

part in lots of fun quizzes and reading activities and just generally having lots of fun! 

 

As always, a £1 book token will be given to each child. They can exchange this for one of the new and 

exclusive £1 books available from WH Smith or Waterstones in Birkenhead. 

 

We look forward to seeing your child dressed up on Thursday 2nd March. Thank you for your 

continued support and engagement in reading, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Head Teacher       


